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Dear Parents and Students, 

The Greenville Triumph Soccer Club would like to welcome you to the 2024 Read to Score Program brought to you by Duke Energy! By participating in this program, each Read to Score Soccer Star will have the opportunity to earn one FREE ticket to attend a Triumph soccer match at Paladin Stadium on the campus of Furman University. Join classmates and friends on Saturday, October 26th, 2024, at 7:00 PM as the Triumph takes on South Georgia Tormenta FC. 

Guidelines: To participate, students are asked to complete one BINGO on their Read to Score Bingo Cards provided by their teachers. If a student needs a new Bingo card, these can be found on the Greenville Triumph website by clicking Community on the banner, and the Read to Score tab. Between September 23rd and October 11th, students should work to complete the activities in each square, until they reach one BINGO horizontally, vertically, or diagonally. As students complete each square on their way to reaching BINGO, we ask that their parent or guardian initial each completed box. At the end of week, students should report their progress to their teachers, asking their teachers to initial in the Teacher Initial area of the Bingo card.

Upon completion of the program, each Soccer Star will receive a congratulatory letter with information on how to redeem their free ticket to the Triumph match! Participating students will also have the opportunity to be recognized with a parade around the pitch at halftime of the 10/26 match and to receive a special Read to Score novelty item at the match! We are so excited to see your child succeed with this program and look forward to having them at the Triumph Soccer match!
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